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Baltimore, Sept. 27,1901. 

Dear Campbell: 

So glad to hear that you are enjoying your work at the M.G.H. 

I am sure you will find it very satisfactory. I run writing to McCrae to 

keep an eye on you, and I know you will be able to pick up a good deal of 

practical knowledge. I think a year here with us would probably be most use­

ful. You woula not be overworked, and could get out one or two good papers. 

Give my love to Marjorie and Huriel. 

Sincerely yours, 

w. Osler. 


